
 Engineering Department 
400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 
       (608)789-7505     Fax (608)789-8184 

 
 
    
    February 12, 2013 

 
RE:  BRICKYARD POND RESTORATION 
                          (QUOTE                                             

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following quotes were received for the Brickyard Pond Restoration (Quote) project: 
 
KAMMEL CUSTOM EXCAVATING, INC.    $15,018.00 
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 
 
St. Joseph’s Construction Company, Inc.    $15,700.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Les Manske & Sons Excavating & Landscaping   $16,500.00 
Stoddard, Wisconsin 
 
Pember Companies, Inc.    $18,075.00 
Menomonie, Wisconsin 
 
Hess Excavating, Inc.    $19,000.00 
Coon Valley, Wisconsin 
 
Andeon Construction Services, LLC    $19,500.00 
La Crescent, Minnesota 
 
PEAK Contracting, LLC    $21,950.00 
Neillsville, Wisconsin 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Brickyard Pond Restoration (Quote) project is  
$21,000.00. 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the quote to Kammel Custom Excavating, Inc. 
in the amount of $15,018.00. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      Randy Turtenwald 
      City Engineer 
RT:kn  


